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May 7th, 1930.

m

Dear Sir,

I am taking the liberty of 
sending to you a short appreciation of Some Aspects 
of Protestant Education in this Province, 
written by Professor 0 larke, Chairman of the De­
partment of Education at McGill, where a Committee 
is giving some thought and study to the questions 
raised in Clarke’s memorandum.

It was

Ever yours faithfully,
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Principal.
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